
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We will conduct a lockdown drill this week. This is an important exercise to make sure that all 

students and staff are prepared in the case of an emergency.  

 

8th Graders will head to Camp Weaver this week for their first fieldtrip of the year. This is a great 

teambuilding trip that the students will love.  

 

As a reminder we are currently in the midst of our PTA fall fundraiser. I encourage you and your 

child to participate. We need your help to make this an outstanding fundraiser!  

 

Football will play on Wednesday at Southeast Middle School.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


